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There were only 2 matters raised with BDW/DHA at the last Full Council meeting and no 
further questions came to light from residents. 
 
The footpath that was overgrown was raised by residents on the Facebook village page 
and were told it had been raised by WLMG. 
 
DHA’s replies were as follows :- 
 
Regarding the footpath behind the staff car park, this was only installed as a temporary measure 
during the recent extended closure of Wises Lane. As part of the road closure KCC required a 
temporary footpath to be installed. The footpath is not proposed as part of the development and 
it was agreed with both the landowner (as BDW don’t own this part of the site) and as part of 
the revised Construction Management Plan approved by the Council, that the footpath would be 
removed and the area reinstated to its original form once the closure was lifted. The footpath 
will therefore be removed shortly. 
  
In regard to the road closure along Wises Lane, the utility company laid the gas main too close 
to the water main when they first completed the works in this location and so they have now 
had to go back in and move it. This work is being undertaken by the utility company. 
 
 
 WLMG meet on the 22nd August 2024 and if Councillors could have any matters to be 
raised it would be appreciated if they would bring these to Full Council’s August 
meeting on the 15th. 
 
Nicola  


